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 The Knightly News

Join Us — There’s Strength in Numbers!
Meeting are held 2nd and 4th Thursdays of each month Except July and August 
at  28 West Carl St. Hicksville, NY 11801  
Directions:
GoingNorth: 107 north (broadway) make left onto Old Country rd, make first right onto Frederick Place, then 1st right
 onto West Carl St.  Then first left into parking lot of TOB Community center

On Friday, January 1, 2021 Mr David 
Chametzky Makes Another charitable 
delivery to Johnny Sox and the veterans 

 PINK CANS 4 CHANGE 

DELIVERED BY DAVID CHAMETZKY

Alliance-MidIsland Lodge # 801 doing charity 

See more inside this newsletter



Officers 2020-2021 
Chancellor Commander 
Sir Barry Wiener AGT/PCDGC - (516) 376-4123 
esquirelodge@aol.com 
Vice Chancellor 
PACDGC Michael DiBlasio 
scottmsd@aol.com
Prelate 
Rabbi Stephen Dresner
(516) 538-4595
Master of Works 
Bruce Serkes 
(516) 972-2870

b_serkes@yahoo.com  
Master of Arms 
David Chametzky
(516) 987-9239
Dsc_kid_ego@yahoo.com
Inner Guard
Lewis Dresner
Video84@aol.com
Outer Guard 
Barry Hyman
(516) 313-0141

barrybullet@msn.com 

Treasurer
Sol Zweben
(516) 795-5499
zwetax@aol.com
Financial Secretary
PACDGC, PC Lee Cushman 
(516) 795 2430  
Photo368@verizon.net 
Recording Secretary 
PACDGC Scott Geffon
(516) 808-8160
slwmg@yahoo.com
Grand Lodge Rep. 
Scott Geffon  
(516) 808-8160 
Alt Grand Lodge Rep.  
Lee Cushman 
Fundraising Committee 
David Chametzky 

3 year Trustee 
David Chametzky 
2 year Trustee 
Scott Geffon 
1 year Trustee 
Sir Barry Wiener AGT/PCDGC 

Collation Committee 
Bruce Fogel
 (631) 943-1307

  Benevolent Associations associated with  
      Alliance - MidIsland #801 

 In case of Funeral needs, contact the benevolent  
 you belong to below. 
  
  Mid-Island Benevolent Association 
         PDGC Gerald Brynien (516) 541-7439 
 igbrynien@msn.com  

   East Meadow Benevolent Association 
         PACDGC Scott Geffon (516) 808-8160 

   Alliance Benevolent Association 
         Rabbi Stephen Dresner (516) 538-4595 
_____________________________________________ 
  
  South Nassau (SONABA) 
         PCLM Ralph Kay (516) 481-6702 

  Channel Lodge (SOUTH SHORE) 
         Gutterman’s (516) 764-9400 
         PACDGC,LM Jeffrey Drucker (516) 239-6543

 The Knightly News, Editor-in-Chief   
  
PACDGC Michael DiBlasio     (cell) 917-7444-2159 
 email all news to:   scottmsd@aol.com 
 with subject field of “The Knightly News” 
  
 Business Officer:    Barry Hyman 
 (516) 313-0141              barrybullet@msn.com 
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Our Lodge Home 
28 West Carl Street  
Hicksville, NY  11801 
(Town of Oyster Bay Community Center)

Grand Lodge 
71 S. Central Ave, Suite PH1 
Valley Stream, NY 11580 
Office 516-739-5000

Altruism: 
As you are all aware, we have a bunch of programs going on.  
The Cans for Cancer, The Rikers Island Cat Rescue and the col-
lection of socks for the homeless Veterans.  We have received 
overwhelming support so far.  Please continue to support these 
events.  We are currently working on a Comedy Show in May or 
June to help a young child with cancer.  More details will follow as 
we finalize the event.
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The Grand Lodge of New York has changed the look of 
their Web Page. 

Go to the site and see what is happening in our order. 

“Friendship,	Charity,	Benevolence”	
WWW.KOPNY.ORG						WWW.PYTHIAS.ORG	

ZOOM MEETINGS WILL BE  
January ???? 7:30 

If	you	would	like	to	join	us	just	email	me	you	
name	and	email	address	so	I	can	send	you	the	
link	to	join.		Barry’s	email	address	is		

esquirelodge@aol.com.	

Letter From the Editor; 

I try to get the paper completed and emailed to 
members and our printer in enough time so the 
dates in the paper are relevant.  

Also, if you have complaints or suggestions, by all 
means email me. 

From the Desk of The Editor-in-Chief 
PACDGC Michael DiBlasio 

I am looking for Birthday and Anniversary to add 
to the section. 

Please send in your dates and names: 
scottmsd@aol.com 

Annual Participation Dinner for Brothers For Brothers who 
fulfill the minimal requirements.   

To be eligible for the Annual Participation dinner, members 
must attend 10 meetings and be involved and in 4 events 
including at least 1 altruistic and 1 social event. 
Look in this newsletter for social events and and meetings.  
Requirements being modified. 

All Brothers are urged to come and participate so we have a 
large turnout for the diner. 

Challenge from your editor.

Please, when you send in a letter to the edit, send it 
in Word (doc or DOCX) or Text  
format.  It is much easier to fit into our paper if it is 
not a PDF. If I have a problem importing it, I will con-
tact you. 
Thank you.

All Brothers are welcome to join the -  
ALLIANCE-MIDISLAND # 801 REMINDER 
TEXT system.  Contact Lew Dresner at any meet-
ing or text message him at 516-567-6304.

ALL EVENTS BELOW ARE ON HOLD

To All Brothers

Everyone who receives the newsletter to 
send Lee Cushman an email with their 
name, email address and their phone num-
ber. It is very important for notices of good 
or bad tidings.  me to get a whole of a per-
son. Lee Cushman email address is 
photo368 @verizon.net

Here is one of the organizations we support 
and see the efforts and good they do with 
our assistance 

David Chametzky

https://m.youtube.com/watch?
feature=youtu.be&v=RX7AOP_tgtY

It’s Giving Tuesday 2020 ( pink cans 4 cancer )
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Link for Grand Chancellor of New York 
message 
Since it is very long and will not fit in paper I am 
putting the link below so those who would like to 
read can. 

http://knightsofpythiasnewyorkgrandlodge.com/
News/files/GCmessage.php

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 

P.C. REID GOLDSMITH FEBRUARY 10

FEBRUARY DATE 
Anniversary:  Marv and Carol Sussman 2/18

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 
Outer Guard, Sam Cohen March 1st

Dear	members:	

	My	name	is	Lee	Cushman	and	I	am	the	Fi-
nancial	Secretary	of	Alliance	Mid-Island	
Lodge	801.	For	all	our	new	members	that	
just	joined	our	lodge,	if	you	believe	that	you	
have	been	a	member	for	50	years.you	must	
know	the	name	of	the	first	lodge	you	joined	
and	the	year	you	joined	it.	Please	give	us	
your	telephone	number	and	address.	

			The	benevolent	benefits	you	get	depends	
on	which	lodge	you	are	from.	Here	are	the	
people	you	should	call.	

1.	Mid-Island		-	call	PDGC	Gerald	Brynien			

1.516-	541-7439	

2.	East	Meadow---Call	ScoX	Geffon		

1.516-	808-8160	

3.Alliance			-	Call	Rabbi	Stephen	Dresner				

1.516-538-4595	

4.South	Nassau		(SONABA0)		Call		PCLM	
Ralph	Kay		516-481-6702	

5.Channel	Lodge	(South	Shore)	
PACDGC,LM		Jeffrey	Drucker	516-239-6543	

All	members	no	maXer	what	state	you	live	in	
pay	$60.00.	LIE=except	life/50	year	
members	pay	$30.00.

Jeff Drucker and Scott Geffon went to the 
Northport VA to deliver the Stop N Shop Gift 
cards.
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We are trying hard to maintain our Lodge's mailing list and other important member/ family information, 
we need that information from you to help us keep you informed.	

Part of the idea is to cut costs of our mailings, possibly by sending you our Newsletter every other month 
via computer and save the Lodge the mailing costs.	

Please fill in the following sheet with all the pertinent information we need.	

Member Name/Birthdate:  

 

Spouse Name/Birthdate:  	

Wedding Anniversary Date: ____________________________________________                            	

Home Phone number/Cell:_______________________________________________	

E-mail address:   	

Home address:                                                                                                                                  	

Send this information to:	

Scott Geffon	

854 MapleLane 

East Meadow NY 11554	
or email to SLWMG@YAHOO.COM  

	 Stay	and	healthy.	

	 Fraternally	yours,	
 Barry Wiener 
	 “Sir	Barry	Wiener,	AGT,	PCDGC	
	 Chancellor	Commander	

On Saturday December 19, 2020 Brother 
Barry Hyman coordinated a food drive with 
the DESI Society (correction officers) and our 
friends at the Power of Christ Church.  Food 
to help out community and always showing 
what the lodge does.
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Rabbi STEPHEN DRESNER, Ph.D. 

Temple Israel, Long Beach, NY 
516-432-1410 

STUDY: 702 Cynthia Drive, East Meadow, NY 11554 
516-536-4595      Cellular 516 448-9006 

Rabbi EMERITUS Franklin Square Jewish Center 

SPRUNG MONUMENT 
HARVEY CONSOR 

Vice President of Sales & Development 

t. 800.341.0199 ext. 125 631.957.0700 
f. 631.957.7910  hconsor@sprungmonuments.com 

1060 Farmingdale Road N. Lindenhurst, New York 

mailto:hconsor@sprungmonuments.com
mailto:hconsor@sprungmonuments.com
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487 Bellmore Ave 

The Bagel Place 
Catering for your family since 1982 

Josh Malament 
Owner 

516-565-3917 

www.TheBagelPlaceCaterers.com 

East Meadow, N Y  11554 TheBagelPlaceCaterer (!1 gmail.con 

THE BAGEL PLACE 

10% OFF 
ANY CATERING ORDER 

WWW.THEBAGELPLACECATERERS.COM 



The Official Publication of 
Alliance- MidIsland #801 
Knights of Pythias 
Published Monthly; July & August are combined 

Rf.$fAUR"lrf.lT

Nautilus Diner
5523 Merrick Road

Massapequa , New York 1'1758

516-799-5880 516-590-7700

www. nautilusdiner. com

ESTABLISHED 1963

Alliance- MidIsland #801 
Knights of Pythias 
1 WINDWARD COURT 

DIX HILLS 11746

One	of	the	most	important	ingredients	in	having	a	
successful	 business,	 other	 than	 luck	 and	 hard	
work	 is	 proper	 record	keeping	 and	 sound	 8inan-
cial	advice.	
As	 Certi8ied	 Public	 Accountants	 with	 over	 30	
years	experience,	we	offer	you	the	following	pro-
fessional	services	tailored	to	your	needs.	
• Certi8ied	Financial	Planner	
• Bookkeeping	&	General	Ledger	Services	
 (Fully	computerized)	
• Tax	Planning	&	Preparation	
 (Personal	&	Corporation)	
• Management	Advisory	Services	
• Estate	&	Financial	Planning	
• IRS	&	NYS	Audit	Representation	
• Payroll	&	Sales	Tax	Reports	
• Members	of	AICPA	and	NYSCPS	

	 Masters	Degree	in	Taxation	
	FREE	INITIAL	CONSULTATION

Martin	R.	Egre,	CPA																								Garry	A.	Egre,	



   

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any 
goods or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution." 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

  
Northport 
79 Middleville Road  
Northport, NY 11768-2200 

January 26, 2021 In Reply Refer To: 632/135 
 
Scott Geffon 
Knights of Pythias - 3rd Pythian District 
slwmg@yahoo.com 
854 Maple Lane 
East Meadow, NY 11554 
 

Dear Scott Geffon and The Knights of Pythias: 
 
On behalf of the Northport patients and staff, we would like to extend our appreciation to you for your 
donation of 13 ($20) Stop&Shop gift cards totaling $260.00.  Your donation will be used to support 
veterans suffering from food insecurity, especially prevalent during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
It is through the efforts of community partners like you that allow us to continue the quality care and 
services that we seek to provide our deserving veterans.  
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Jennifer Pohl 
Voluntary Service Assistant  
 
  

 
 
 
 

 

 


